
Bagwell Operational Changes will take
EFFECT 4/5/2021.

Please familiarize yourself with the new SSAT
bagwell routes and animal drop area.

FOR IMMEDIATE NOTIFICATION, DISTRIBUTION & COMMUNICATION
 Please Forward to ALL Airport Staff 

 

CONTACT US

 For follow up questions please contact SMS Team at SMSspecialist@portseattle.org

mailto:SMSspecialist@portseattle.org

